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March 17,2016 703-549-6610 (fax) 

The Honorable Mike Rounds 
U.S. Senate 
502 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-224-7482 

Dear Senator Rounds: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports the "Veterans Choice Equal Cost 
For Care Act of2016" (S. 2649) that would make it so that veterans do not have to pay a greater 
amount for receiving hospital care or medical services than the amount the veteran would pay for 
receiving the same or comparable care or services at a VA medical facility or from a VA health 
care provider. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide 
assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is Stephen Tassin, Assistant 
Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (stephent@fra.org). 

Sincerely, 

L(I~IN 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
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